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Friday 15th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

RE: Christmas Celebrations 

On Friday 22nd December students can come into school wearing a Christmas jumper.  

Students who do decide to wear a Christmas jumper can make a voluntary contribution of £1.00. The 
money raised will be donated to the charity Save The Children. Those choosing not to participate, 
must come to school wearing full school uniform. 

School will close at 12pm on Friday 22nd December, coach times will be adjusted to reflect this, 
meaning students will arrive at the bus stops 3 hours and 15 minutes earlier than the usual time on a 
Friday. 

Students who are entitled to a free school meal, can collect a packed lunch from the dining hall 
before leaving school. If you have any further queries, please email your child’s class teacher or form 
tutor. 

Thank you. 

Vaheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Vaheguru Ji Ke Fateh 

Yours sincerely, 

S. Sanghera 

Mrs. S. Sanghera  

Principal  


